
Great things are happening at the CBI Preschool (“CBIP”) and at the Blanche 
Bayar Religious School (“BBRS”) that we’d like to share with you and beyond 
our membership.

Word-of-mouth has always been our best source to create awareness 
among new families and students.  

Through October 15, we are offering a 25% reduction in tuition for this school 
year to CBI Preschool parents to thank you for referring a new family that 
also enrolls their child(ren) in the Preschool*.  The new family will also 
receive a 25% tuition reduction on their child’s/children’s tuition for this 
school year.

Recruit one new BBRS religious school family that enrolls their child(ren) by 
October 15th and receive a 25% tuition reduction off your own child’s tuition 
for this school year*. The new family will also receive a 25% tuition reduction 
on their child’s tuition for this school year. 

To show our appreciation and encourage participation among our members, 
through October 15, we are pleased to offer a $500 statement credit on your 
CBI account for each family you refer to CBIP or BBRS whose child/children 
enroll. New families will receive a 25% tuition reduction for this school year.  

We are grateful for your support to strengthen CBIP and BBRS and our 
synagogue by spreading the word about our faculty, facility, programming 
and the warm, nurturing environment we strive to create every day for your 
children.
*Limit of one tuition reduction per family.


